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  Dear author(s),

Thank you for being a part of IJERE's author!
Your paper has been published in IJERE Vol.13 No.3 June 2024 issue.
Kindly visit our web archive to check your paper at: https://ijere.iaescore.com/index.php/IJERE/issue/view/580  

We encourage authors to share their published articles to make it more visible to others and may increase your chances of citation!
Promoting your research is now easy thanks to sharing capabilities on social media websites, where you may already have numerous academic and industry connections, like
on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, Google Scholar, Orcid, Mendeley, ResearchGate, or Academia.edu.

We are very thankful to publish your paper. We hope you will publish more papers in the future and spread the journal among your community.

[Kutipan teks disembunyikan]
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